BEN BRADLEY MP

Member of Parliament for Mansfield

Mrs C Atkinson Mansfield Primary Academy Newgate Lane Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 2LB

Thursday 3rd May 2018

Dear Mrs Atkinson,

I'm writing to congratulate you and all the staff at Mansfield Primary Academy on your recent 'Good' rating from Ofsted.

I read in The Chad newspaper that you have excelled specifically in English and Maths provision, as well as effective leadership and management and the attention to personal development, amongst many other factors.

It's really positive to have such high-quality schools in and around Mansfield. As well as providing such a high standard of education for our young people, a 'Good' school also improves the reputation of our town and goes a long way to improving the area more generally.

Once again, please pass on my congratulations to all teachers, staff and students at the Mansfield Primary Academy on such a well-deserved rating.

As always, if I can help in any way please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Ben Bradley

Member of Parliament for Mansfield